Parent Tip    

“Get in a Flash”
The next math fact strategy that your child has learned is “Get in a Flash”.
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Meet the “Flash”
When students picture a 10-frame with dots on it, it will help them remember the facts to 10 in a “flash”.  Additionally, it will help them with other strategies to come.
For “Get in a Flash”, students will be flashed a ten frame.  

A ten frame is a frame of squares that looks like this:

	
	
	
	
	

	     
	
	
	
	


 5 frames on the top row 

 5 frames on the bottom row
The goal is for your child to recognize how many dots there are in a flash (less than 3 sec.).

For example, 

	
	
	
	
	

	    
	
	
	
	


Think:  5    This ten frame shows 5, because you can    

                  see the top row is full. (We know that 
                  there are 5 frames in the top row.)

For example,

	
	
	
	
	

	    
	
	
	
	


Think:  5 and 2…7   This ten frame shows 7, because you 
                               can see that there are 5 in the top 
                               row and 2 in the bottom row …7.
 NOTE:  We discourage students from counting the dots one-by-one, as this is a basic and    inefficient strategy.

 For example,
	
	
	
	
	

	      
	
	
	
	


We wouldn’t want the students to count the dots one-by-one; but, instead recognize that there is 1 frame with no dot, so 10 take away 1 dot…9.  
�





The Flash has “super speed”.  He can move extremely fast and do things in a “flash”.  








